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Whitehall 2026 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer the children in Chatsworth Class a two night residential trip to 
Whitehall Centre, Buxton from Monday 23rd March until Wednesday 25th March 2026. 
 
We absolutely love taking all the children and seeing their confidence blossom and resilience grow. 
 
We don’t know the exact activities that we’ll be doing yet - this will be arranged nearer the time -  but in 
the past we have done: 
 

• Kayaking 

• Stream scramble 

• Climbing wall 

• Orienteering 

• Leap of faith 

• Abseil 

• High ropes course. 

 
 
The cost for this trip is £201.20. This includes the stay, meals and all activities. As it is such a large amount, 
we’re giving you as much time as possible to pay. 
 
Please note that all payments are non-refundable.  The total amount must be paid by Wednesday 18th 
March. This can either be paid in a one off payment or in instalments via Parent Pay. If you need support 
with payment, please contact the school office.  
 
If you have any questions or worries, please do contact me and we can chat things through. 
 
Please return your form by Friday 24th October 2025. 
 
Mrs Devonport 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Child’s name _________________________________  Date___________________________ 

 

 My child will be attending Whitehall 2026 and consent to pay the stated amount.  

 

Signed ________________________  Relationship to child____________________________ 

Fritchley CofE (Aided) Primary and Nursery School 
Church Street, Fritchley, Belper, DE56 2FQ Telephone: 01773 852216 
Email: enquiries@fritchley.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Turner                                      Date 09.10.2025 

 


